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Ruby Class learning letter


11.3.19-15.3.19





Our Sound Superstars! 


��
��
��
��
��
�
  Teamwork   Resilience    Independence     Curiosity      Caring








What have we been learning this week?


Literacy


In Literacy this week we have written some very persuasive letters to Theresa May asking her to do more to save our beautiful Oceans! We used persuasive language, wow words, paragraphs and questions. We look forward to you reading these at parents afternoon/evening next week.





Maths


In Maths this week we have been learning to find fractions of numbers and to reason about fractions. Fractions can be a tricky topic but I have been amazed by the resilience the children have shown! Well done Rubies! �





British Science Week 2019


This week we celebrated ‘British Science Week’. Our theme for the week was ‘Journeys’. This meant anything from a journey to space or the journey of a sneeze. We had great big smiles on our faces all week and had so much fun learning all about static electricity, how germs spread and how helicopters fly through the sky! We learned that to be a Scientist we need to be resilient, determined and not be afraid to make some mistakes! Even some of the most famous Scientists made some mistakes along the way! ( 





Didi-Rugby


On Wednesday we had an exciting taster session with Didi-rugby! The children learned lots of skills and even completed a skill obstacle course. Didi-rugby will be running an after school club soon, please keep your eyes peeled for further details! (





Special moment from the week





My special moment of the week goes to Sebastian for working so hard on his spellings!
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Next week


Tuesday is our class cake sale! If you have time, we would greatly appreciate it if you could bake some cakes for the children to sell to the school. ( 


Parents afternoon/evening will be held next week, I look forward to seeing you there!


Have a wonderful weekend! ( 


Miss Poppleton, Mrs Tomlinson and Miss Williams-Day





Fun fact of the week!





Most people fall asleep within 7 minutes!
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